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Incentives for Wheelchair Accessible Taxis 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Option 2 to provide incentives to wheelchair accessible vehicle owners, as outlined 
in the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated July 23, 
2019, be adopted. 

 
History 
At the December 2, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Community Services dated July 23, 2019 was 
considered. 
 
Your Committee, at its meeting held on August 6, 2019, considered the above-noted 
report and resolved, in part, that the decision with regard to the incentive program be 
deferred until December 2019, at which time more substantive data would be available.  
The Administration has provided Appendix 3 in response to the request for additional 
data. 
 
Attachment 
July 23, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


